
 

 

 

School Governance Council 

October 18, 2023 

8:00 a.m. Cafeteria 

PES School Governance Council  

SGC Members 

Jacqueline Bowens, Principal | Raschaa Howard, Curriculum Support Teacher | Gustarva Foster, Math Coach | 

Tameka Grant, PBIS Coach |Victoria Cherry, Teacher | Karen Truitt, Teacher | Shelley Leonta, Parent | Siedah 

Richardson, Parent| Diandra Warrington, Parent | Shanetria Lorick, Parent Liaison | Gina Thompson, Community 

Member |Leslie Davis, Community Member   

Time Item Owner 

8:00 a.m. Call to Order Mrs. Bowens, 

Principal 

8:02 a.m. Action Item: Approve Agenda Mrs. Bowens, 

Principal 

8:05 a.m. Action Item: Approve September Meeting Minutes Mrs. Howard, 

CST 

8:10 a.m. Discussion Item:  SY23-24 Council Initiatives Mrs. Bowens, 

Principal l 

8:15 a.m. Discussion Item:   Charter Dollars Expenditure Proposal 

 

Mrs. Bowens, 

Principal 

8:25 a.m. Informational Item: Principal’s Updates 

A. Upcoming School Events 

B. Semester Action Plan 

Mrs. Bowens, 

Principal 

8:40 a.m. Discussion Item: Fall Cross council Meetings  

8:45 a.m. Discussion Item: Website Audit Mrs. Bowens, 

Principal 

   

9:00 a.m.  Discussion Item: Set Next Meeting Agenda Mrs. Bowens, 

Principal 

9:05 a.m. Action Item: Meeting Adjournment Mrs. Bowens, 

Principal 

Meeting Norms:   Be on time. Be solution oriented. Communicate clearly and transparently. 



 

* SY23-24 Council Initiatives: Begin discussions to determine the focus of the council’s upcoming 

work. Lean on your school’s Semester Action Plan to ensure the work of the council is aligned with 

the goals and initiatives being targeted by the school leaders. Task the council with prioritizing 1 – 2 

initiatives the SGC could lead or support throughout the year. 

** Fall Cross Council Meetings: In early November, there will be series of Cross Council meetings 

meant to support SGCs by providing them a forum to work with other councils throughout the 

district and share feedback with the Governance & Flexibility Team. Each council should register 

up to two members to attend one of these sessions. 

*** Website Audits: Councils are encouraged to review their SGC website during their October 

meeting. The Governance & Flexibility Team will be completing website audits for all schools 

during the month of October. For a list of SGC website requirements, please review the SGC 

Website Audit Form. 

 


